
 

 

London March 25 1896 

Monsieur T. Hayashi 

Paris 

 

My dear Monsieur Hayashi, 

I beg to send you a cheque for 5000 fcs for my last purchase which I hope you will 

receive safely. I was coming to Paris this week only that I had to await a client so that I 

shall have to come next week when I hope to find you quite well. Bing made a nice 

mess with a vase by auction here the goods sold so badly that the auctioneer will drew 

the second days sale altogether as no one could bid for a single lot. You must have some 

such a quality goods for me when I come as I no longer want the moderate ones. I 

cannot find buyers for them at all. 

Hoping you are quite well and business good. 

 

I remain 

Yours very sincerely 

W. D. Cutter 
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